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Motes of 2 Discussion with Sister Traynor and Nurse Swift
re Lucy Crawford oa 27 April 2800

Mr Fee spoke with Sister Traynor who commented that the fluid replacement vo jume
was not unusual in ajchild of this age given her condition. She also stated that there
did not appear to be evidence of overload of fluids. We reviewed the notes again.
Sister confirmed that the rate to be administered would normally be recorded on the
fiuid balance chart afong with the type of Fuids. My Fee spoke fo Stast Nurse Swifl
who confirmed that she and Dr Malik were present when the fluid regime was
commenced by Dr O’Donohoe. She states they were advised to administer 100ml per
hour until Lucy had produced urine. Nurse Swift was not involved in recording the
9 00am or 3.00am récord of the flud balance chart. She suggested that it was possibly

Narse Jones. Nurse Swift agreed to provide a report.

Notes of a Discussion with Staff Nurse MehManus on 27 April 2000 at 18.60om

Mr Fee spoke with Stati Nurse McManus on the telephone regarding the contents of
her letter. She €0 ed that she had no direct involvement in the administration or

recording of fluids t¢ Lucy Crawford
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